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Summer Worship Hours —
Mark Your Calendar

Just a reminder: Summer Worship
hours are 9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m.
from Memorial Day weekend
through Labor Day weekend!

We will return to the 9 & 10:45 a.m.
worship times on Rally Day
September 10, 2017.

May 2017

— Pastor Eric

We've all heard it said, “Life is Short” and the older we get the more truth we
discover in that saying. We no sooner realize that we are here than it is already
time for us to be leaving. To me one of life’s greatest tragedies is that so many
people live their lives without ever finding themselves-through the Lord.

That's why | am excited that so many of you are active participants in this
worshipping community called Servant of Christ Lutheran Church. As we see
people baptized into the Christian faith and receive the Sacrament of Holy
Communion on a regular basis we are reminded that even as part of the church,
none of us has it all together. We are at the same time “Saints and Sinners”. The
most righteous person is in need of God's forgiveness and the most despicable
person is still created in the image of God.

Life can be difficult and can at times seem too much but it all comes together
when we truly believe in Jesus Christ. That's why your life is so important. Because
whether you realize it or not you have touched more lives than you might imagine.
Those lives include your family, coworkers and people at church, those in the
community, friends and others. That's why what you do matters, because each
one of us is a witness for Christ.

It's been said that “your life is the only Bible some people will ever read”. That's
why each one of us is called to be faithful to the Gospel of Jesus Christ. We are
to do this the best way that we possibly can, each day of our lives. If we simply
dedicate every day, every moment, to the Lord, we will never know how many
lives that we might impact.

Yes it's easy to get stuck in the past, to think about the mistakes we've made and
to think we don't have or make much of an impact. It's during these times that it's
easy to lose our zest for life. That's why we need “CONNECTIONS” with each other,
so that we can be encouragers and cheerleaders for one another as we go
through life. To remind each other of the forgiveness we've received from God.

My prayer for you and
this congregation is that
those “CONNECTIONS”
with one another will
deepen and that together
our witness in the
community for Christ

will touch as many lives
as possible.

Blessings,
Pastor Eric
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Prayer Resources
on the WEB

Visit our website for a resource on
prayer. Go to www.elca.org/prayer
which is part of the ELCA website. The
page provides resources for individuals
seeking to expand their prayer life.
Contents of the page include medita-
tion, healing, prayer requests, daily
Bible readings and a short course
called “Prayer 101", This is an
EXCELLENT resource, check it out!

Servant of Christ Mission —
Making Disciples

We are committed in every aspect of
life to encourage the ministry of the
congregation and individuals to grow
in the following biblical marks of
discipleship: Prayer, Weekly Worship,
Biblical Literacy, Spiritual Friendship,
Serving and Giving.

Bringing Communion
to People in Their Homes!

Please let Pastor Eric or Pastor Melissa
know if there is a Servant of Christ
member unable to attend worship due to
medical reasons. The Pastors would be
happy to bring communion to them in
their home. Just call the church office

at 763-427-5070.

Upcoming Preaching Themes

Sunday, 5/7 “BELIEVE: Be - Patience”

Text Proverbs 14:29

Theme The old joke says, “Lord give me patience and give it to me now.”
We live in a world that moves at break-neck speed and patience can
be hard to come by. Most often our impatience has to do with other
people. Let's discover how God's patience with us can help us become
patient with ourselves and others.

Questions to Think About as You Read:
1) How can patience diffuse a conflict?

2) How does impatience and rashness escalate a conflict?
3) In what ways is waiting patiently different from merely waiting?

Special Event: High School Class of 2017 Recognition at 10:45 a.m./
Cake Reception for Seniors and their families in Fellowship Hall

Saturday, 5/13 2017 Confirmation Services 2 /e
10: 00 a.m. Boys Confirmation Service -~
2:00 p.m. Girls Confirmation Service 3

\

" Confirmation

Mother’s Day
Sunday, 5/14 “BELIEVE: Be - Kindness/Goodness”
Text 1 Thessalonians 5:15
Theme Kindness and goodness sometimes come naturally towards those

who are kind and good toward us. Sometimes they are hard virtues to
employ especially when we may not “get back” what we'd hoped.
Allowing the Holy Spirit to help us be kind and good without any
expectation of receiving anything in return is very powerful.

Questions to Think About as You Read:

1) Is there a distinction between being kind and good?

2) Examine your spiritual life and where do you find evidence of the kindness and
goodness of God?

3) In what relationships would you like to experience more kindness and goodness?

Special Event: Receive New “ P sﬂﬂ'
o,

Members/both services
S
' § I
ﬁ%ﬁ he day/-

Sunday School Students Singing/

both services
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Sunday, 5/21 “BELIEVE: Be - Faithfulness”

Text Proverbs 3:3-4

Theme Faithfulness is an important word most often associated with marriage.
However, faithfulness comes to play in all important friendships and
relationships. Our desire and ability to stay faithful can be strengthened
when it is rooted in God's faithfulness to us.

Questions to Think About as You Read:

1) What sacraments do we have that demonstrate God's faithfulness to us?
2) How is faithfulness related to hope?
3) In what areas of life has God called you to be faithful? How are you doing?

Special Event: BELIEVE Music Concert/both services

Memorial Weekend
Sunday, 5/28 “BELIEVE: Be - Gentleness”

Text Philippians 4:5

Theme What is it about gentleness that seems to be in such short supply in
our society? This is a challenging and in some cases disappearing
virtue because it may not always get you “ahead” in life. However, in
primary life relationships gentleness is important for them to be healthy
and fulfilling.

Questions to Think About as You Read:

1) Why is gentleness often likened to weakness?
2) Why might it take great strength to be gentle?
3) In Philippians 4:5 why do you think Paul puts these two sentences together?

“Breathing Room: The space
between our current pace and

our limits.” A Bible Study for Men and
Women Monday Evenings at 6:30 p.m.
onJune b, 12, 19 & 26.

Ever feel like you can't catch your
breath? Deadlines, traffic, bills to pay,
carpool, dinner etc... Perhaps you
need some (inhale) breathing room
(exhale). We all do.

In our attempt to get the most out of
life, it's easy to lose control of our lives. For most of us, breathing room feels
more like a luxury than a necessity. In this series, Andy Stanley shows us
how to create breathing room in our schedule, our finances, and our relation-
ships. Need some breathing room? Sign up in the Narthex for this study or
contact Pastor Melissa for more information: melissam@servantofchrist.com
or 763-427-5070.

“I will proclaim the name of the
Lord. Oh, praise the greatness of
our God! He is the Rock, His works
are perfect and all His ways are
just. A faithful God who does no
wrong, upright and just is He.”
Deuteronomy 32:1-4

Praise be to God our Father for His
love and faithfulness during this
past year at SOC. We are excited
to announce that the music teams,
that have provided music this past
year, will be joining together for a
BELIEVE music celebration. This
celebration will happen during both
services on Sunday, May 21.

The groups will be singing the
BELIEVE songs including:

“We Believe, God of Forever, Sing
For You, King of Love, Who You
Say We Are, Amen and The Body.”
We have learned some incredible
songs this past year with strong
messages for our faith in Jesus.

Please join us as we celebrate what
we have learned about “Thinking
like Jesus, Acting like Jesus and
Becoming more like Jesus” through
song. We will be taking a moment
during these services to say thank
you to the musicians for their
service and their faithfulness to

the worship at SOC

Peace to you,

Cathy Yseth
cathyy@servantofchrist.com
Susan Huemann
sueh@servantofchrist.com




Young at Heart will gather on Monday,
May 1st at 11:30 a.m. in The Family
Room at the back of the Sanctuary.
We will continue our study of Paul's
letter to the Romans. Don't forget your
lunch and as always the coffee and
conversation will be super hot!!

The Saturday morning Men’s ministry
will gather on Saturday, May 20 from
89 a.m. in the Family Room at the back
of the church.

from Pastor Melissa

“Abide in me as | abide in you. Just as the branch cannot bear fruit by itself unless
it abides in the vine, neither can you unless you abide in me.” John 15:4

The trees have budded; some daffodils and tulips have come up. Allergies have

afflicted many as the pollen in the air has increased. We might complain, but we
love the end affect: a beautiful riot of green and other colors as plants and trees
come to life.

As soon as it turned warm my daughters began the interrogation of my parents
who live on the farm — “Are there apples on the tree yet? When can we pick
raspberries? Are there cucumbers and tomatoes to pick and eat?” It all makes
me laugh because tomatoes are never asked for unless they are fresh from
Grandma’s garden.

We look forward to the time when plants bear fruit and God looks forward to the
time when we bear fruit as well, but in order to bear fruit we have to abide in
Jesus. ABIDE. Not check in for a minute or two, but abide. It sounds like this might
take a while. I've always been a sprinter rather than a marathon runner so | found
the following thoughts on this helpful.

Max Lucado asks the question, “How do | abide in God's presence?”
Here are a few ideas:

¢ Give God your waking thoughts. Before you face the day, face the Father.
Before you step out of bed, step into his presence.

e Give God your waiting thoughts. Spend time with him in silence.

¢ Give God your whispering thoughts. Imagine considering every moment as a
potential time of communion with God.

e Give God your waning thoughts. At the end of the day, let your mind settle on
him. Conclude the day as you began it: talking to God.

These are some good thoughts on how to abide with God daily. May you grow in
fruitfulness and faithfulness this spring

In Christ,
Pastor Melissa

Join the Conversation!

Lifetree Café — LIFETRE[E
May Conversations “Doing life. Doing good.
May 2nd: Hey Good Lookin' A healthy approach to body image

May 9th: Embrace Change — Taking the Fear Out of What Comes Next

May 16th: The Surprising Truth about Self-Worth: What's right about you?
May 23rd: Mormons: Christian? Cult? What do they really believe?

May 30th: Curing Healthcare? Practical Help for an Ailing Nation




Ny o S
' ministry & mission

Your Giving to Servant of Christ
Makes a Difference

Because of your gifts Lutheran Social Services of Minnesota (LSS) is able to launch
a new service called “Safe Place” in Brainerd. “Safe Place” is a program with the
mission to educate young people about the dangers of running away and to teach
skills to resolve difficult, threatening situation.

LSS launched “Safe Place” in Duluth four years ago and it's now expanding to seven
other communities across Minnesota. “We know that early intervention in kids' lives
is critically important” explained Kathy Sauve, program director in Brainerd.

According to Wilder Research, 4,000 youths are homeless on any given night in
the state. More than 48% of those youths live in greater Minnesota.

Your gifts to Servant of Christ are helping to provide intervention in the lives of
troubled teens. Keep Up the Great Work and Generosity!! You Are Making
a Difference!

SOC Red Hatter Bake Sale Thank You!

Thank you for your generous support of our Palm Sunday bake sale! We were able
to raise $266 for our community service projects. Proceeds from the Bake Sale
help fund our service projects to: Bags of Love, Birthday Bags, CEAP, ACBC,
Homeless children and the SOC Christmas Adopt-a-Family Ministry.

Thanks you for your support! — The SOC Red Hatters

Servant Supper —
Sunday, May 28th,5-6 p.m.

Come eat or volunteer at our
Servant Supper meal. Enjoy getting
to know our guests and in that
visiting time with one another there < Toilet Paper
can be a deeper understanding of i A
Christ's love for all people. This meal « Toothpaste

is for those in need in the surrounding  l oo
community and is open to everyone. B
Meal time is from 5-6:00 p.m. This » Misc. Hygiene Products

month the SOC Red Hatters are

preparing and serving the meal —

so look for signups in May on the , ) o of i
bulletin board in the Narthex. Gy s our emminty W -

Servant Supper
Donations

the following items:
Servant S“Pper

Serves at:

3:00 - 6:00 p.m.

4th Sunda)l

Cash Donations of the month

Accepted in the
Church Office

bible studies

»

%

Bible(ABREW

6 a.m. Wednesday Women'’s
Bible Study

Women of all ages are welcome to join
our group every Wednesday morning
at Hudy's Cafe in Champlin (located on
Aquila Drive near Dairy Queen) for about
an hour to study God's Word. It is a
great way to start the day. Don't worry
if you cannot stay for the whole
hour/come and go as your schedule
allows. For further questions call the
church office at 763-427-5070.
Remember, God loves each one of us.
You are precious in His sight.

6 a.m. Friday Morning
Men’s Bible Study

All men are welcome to join this group
every Friday morning at 6:00 a.m.

for Bible Study, hot coffee, lively
discussions, and fellowship. We have
moved our Bible Study back to Servant
of Christ. We meet in the Family Room
at the back of the Sanctuary.

THE SERVANT SPIRIT 5
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BAPTISM

Learn about the meaning of baptism
and how to arrange for a baptism here
at Servant of Christ. We invite all ages
to be baptized. Classes are held on

the first Sunday every other month at
12 noon in the Family Room at the back
of the Sanctuary.

The next Baptism classes are

June 4, August 6, October 1 and
December 3

Holy Week Thank You

Thank you to the children & youth choirs
and their leaders for their great music
on Palm Sunday and all of the worship
helpers for Maundy Thursday, Good
Friday and Easter. Thank you to all of
the musicians and all who helped make
the week so special including those
who donated plants for the beautiful
Resurrection Garden.

Just a reminder that without the
support of generous people like
you, we would not be able to have
donuts and coffee each Sunday in
the Fellowship Hall.

Would you find it helpful to have your
offerings debited directly from your bank
account as you probably do with other
obligations? Servant of Christ offers
electronic giving for those of you who

wish to have contributions transferred
electronically to the church’s account. If you
have plans to travel this summer, electronic
giving gives you a convenient way to keep up with your intended offerings. Simply
complete and return an electronic giving authorization form located at the kiosk in
the Narthex or go to www.servantofchrist.com and click on the giving page.

Servant of Christ Armed Services Outreach Committee

The Armed Services Outreach
Committee will be supporting Flags
for Fort Snelling for Memorial Day this
year. According to their website,
“Flags for Fort Snelling was born with
the mission to continue the tradition
of honoring our Veterans on Memorial
Day by placing flags at their head-
stones. The Fort Snelling National
Cemetery is operated by the Veterans
Administration with a limited number of civilian staff, thus do not have the
funding or assistance to provide a flag for aimost 200,000 graves. This

is where we step in. We work to collect donations for the funding of the
American Flags, and then organize volunteers to distribute the flags on
Memorial Day. As an added effort to keep the public’s interest in our mission,
we offer the opportunity for those to request a special recognition for their
loved one if they cannot personally make it to the cemetery. We collect their
loved one’s names, and provide a photo of the flag we place in their honor”
(http://www.flagsforfortsnelling.com/our-mission).

How you can help:

¢ Donate money to the Armed Services Outreach Committee at SOC to
help fund the purchase of over 180,000 American Flags. If you would
like to donate, please leave a check in the church office or in the offering
plate with a note stating it is for ASOC.

¢ Donate directly to Flags for Fort Snelling at http://www.flagsforfort-
snelling.com

e Volunteer to place the flags at the grave site of each American Veteran
laid to rest at Fort Snelling National Cemetery. To find out ways you and
your family can volunteer on Monday, May 29th visit http://www.flagsfor-
fortsnelling.com and register. Members of the ASOC will be on hand to
place flags.

Thank you for your support and God Bless those who served our country.
— Armed Services Outreach Committee




children’s ministry from Anne

All Sunday School Program!

Please join us on May 14th when all the Sunday School kids will be singing in
service. They have been practicing for months. We are excited to praise the
Lord in song! All students should come to class 10 minutes early. We hope to
see everyone!

Camp WAPO Dates!!

FEARLESS: “Be strong and courageous.
Do not be afraid or discouraged for the
Lord your God will be with you wherever
you go.” — Joshua 1:9

WAPO (4 - 9th grade) July 23-28
TIM Team (9 - 12th grade) July 23-28
SEEDS (2 - 3rd grade) July 28-30

Go onine for more camp information to answer
all your burning questions... like: what to bring,
what not to bring, when is payment due, should
| bring money, can | bring medications 727!
WWW.Campwapo0.0rg

Dates to Remember

May 14
All Sunday School Students
Sing in Services

May 21
Last Day of Sunday School

Coming This Summer!

Children's Ministry Garage Sale -
June 8-10 (Thursday - Saturday)
Item drop-off dates — June 4-6
(Sunday - Tuesday)

Call Anne or sign-up in the opportunities
to volunteer.

Join Us for Vacation Bible School
— June 26-30

Rome: Paul and the Underground Church

Imagine what it was like to live and work in what was once considered the
center of the world... the busy metropolis of Rome. We will be immersed
in Bible-times culture, exploring what it might have been like to live as the
church was just beginning. We will discover through new foods, activities,
crafts and games that God's love is the most powerful gift, saving us
from our sins.

Time: 9:00 a.m. to 12:15 p.m.

Age: 4 year olds (as of June 1) through 5th grade

Cost: $30 through May 31st  $35 June 1-12

Last day to register is June 12th

THE SERVANT SPIRIT 7



Our Senior High youth are preparing
their hearts and minds for a week of
God-inspired relationship building and
serving. Please pray with and for our
group of youth and adults as we discern
what God is doing in Chicago and how
we can join Him in His mission there.

Senior Class of 2017
Recognition Sunday

High School Seniors will be recognized
for their achievement of graduation on
May 7th during the 10:45 a.m. worship
service. We are unbelievably proud of
how far they have come and excited
for their future. Whether you're going
to college, joining the workforce or
uncertain of what you're doing next
year, come and be recognized for the
accomplishment of graduating from
High School! The seniors and their
families are invited to the Fellowship
Hall following the service for a

cake reception.

THE FLAMINGOS

nm 455
ARE COMING!! £

P

Senior High
in the Summer

We will be meeting on

Wednesday nights in the

summer starting on

June 14th at 7 p.m.; bring your friends
and come join us!

Saturday, May 13
10 a.m. Boys and 2 p.m. Girls

ol u['H h
The Confirmation Services will be on Saturday, g Ers
May 13th. The boys service will be first at 10 a.m.
and the girls service will be second at 2 p.m. Be sure to check the Confirmation
Calendar to find the important dates!

Also, the Confirmation Rehearsals will be the days prior to the confirmation
service. The boys' rehearsal will be Thursday, May 11th from 6-8 p.m. The girls’
rehearsal will be Friday, May 12th from 6-8 p.m. Parents and students should
attend the rehearsal together.

Last Night of Confirmation!

The Confirmation End of the Year Party (for 7th and 8th graders) will be on
Wednesday, May 17th. We'll have games, candy, and general merriment.

The ninth graders will have confirmed their faith by then and will be invited to join
the Senior Highers throughout the summer!

Junior High Mission Trip — June 19th-23rd

We will be heading to Minneapolis through Praying

Pelican this summer for a week of mission work.

Why Minneapolis? There is great need in our . -

own community for people to be served, and 1551““ ITI °
for people to hear about Jesus. We know that r
following God's call isn't always exotic, and doesn't

relationships that have a huge chance of lasting a

lifetime, and building spiritual bridges in our own city.

Please be praying for our group as we prepare to go to Minneapolis this June.
Pray for safety, for a cohesive team, for relationship building, and for the Holy
Spirit to be present on our trip. If you would like to make a monetary donation to
support the trip, talk to Calvin. Thank you for your support!

always take us to a great vacation spot. We chose
Minneapolis so that we can serve locally and build

e May 13: 9th Grade Confirmation Services (Boys 10:00 a.m./Girls 2:00 p.m.)
— May 11: 6:00 p.m. Boys Rehearsal
— May 12: 6:00 p.m. Girls Rehearsal

e May 17: Confirmation End of Year Party (7 & 8 Grade)
e June 19-23: 2017 Junior High Mission Trip
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SOC Red Hatter's — May 6

All women are welcome to join us 11:30 a.m. on Saturday, May 6 at Carol's
Restaurant in Blaine (11888 Aberdeen St NE, Blaine, MN 55449). You can meet
us at the church where we will carpool to Carol's or you are welcome to meet us
there. Please contact Teale Colston at 763-427-3598 so she can call Carol's with
total number of people attending.

Scrapbook & Craft Weekend — May 19-20

High School Graduation Parties, Wedding Showers & Weddings and all those
celebrations in between! Where is there enough space to create those photo
boards or finishing up those special gifts?!? There's plenty of space here at church
to work on your photo albums/scrapbooks, craft projects/gifts, cards, jewelry,
quilting, etc... Come join us Friday, May 19 at 3:00 p.m. and ending Saturday,
May 20 at 3:00 p.m. Please -
bring a treat to share. You are
welcome to spend the night at
church or go home to sleep
and return in the morning —
come and go as your schedule
allows. We meet downstairs.
For more information please
call Teale Colston at 763-427-
3598 or Karen Capra at
763-712-0939.

Champlin's Father Hennepin Festival will
take place June 9-11. The parade will
occur on Friday evening June 9th.

Once again it will be a great privilege for
Servant of Christ to be part of the parade.
If you like candy and like to throw candy
and wave at people, plan on being part of
the Servant of Christ float this year. It's a
great time! You'll find more information

in the near future in the Sunday morning
bulletins where you can sign up or you can contact Pastor Melissa at
Melissam@servantofchrist.com

“Teo Cream
Social

i

Join us for ice cream, balloon
animals, and face painting while
you explore and learn about what
Servant Schoolhouse Preschool
has to offer your child.

Some special features we provide
include:

e State licensed preschool program
for children ages 3-5

¢ A well-rounded quality educational
experience for your child in a
Christian atmosphere

e A balanced curriculum allowing
for the growth of your child
according to individual needs
and stages of development in
five major areas: cognitive,
emotional, physical, social,
and spiritual

e Qutdoor and indoor physical
activity

e Special Activities: musician,
puppeteer, and a nature expert

Contact Diane at 763-427-7765 or
dianep@servantofchrist.com for
registration information.

Spring Cleaning

If you are wondering what to do
with all of the toys, games, and
puzzles that you no longer use,
keep the preschool in mind. We
always welcome and are grateful
for new or gently used toy dona-
tions. If you have anything you
would like to donate you can call
Diane at 763-427-7765. Thank you!!
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Ongoing Events

Sundays:

Worship Services

9:00 a.m. Traditional

10:45 a.m. Contemporary

9 & 10:45 Sunday school 3yr-6th
Childcare available for infants through
3 year olds

10:15 a.m. BELIEVE Study

6:30 p.m. BELIEVE Study

Mondays:

6:30 p.m. Celebration Choir Practice/
Fellowship Hall

6:30 p.m. Contemporary Team Practice/
Sanctuary

Tuesdays:

9:30 a.m. BELIEVE Study
11:00 a.m. Staff Meeting
Noon Bulletin Deadline
7:00 p.m. Lifetree Café
*7:00 p.m. Al-Anon
*7:30 p.m. AA Meeting

Wednesdays:

6:00 a.m. Women'’s Bible Study/Hudy's
5:30 p.m. Pizza

6:00 p.m. Confirmation

6:30 p.m. Senior High Group Meets
6:45 p.m. BELIEVE Study

Fridays:
6:00 a.m. Men's Bible Study

*Not a church function
Holy Communion Services are
Ist & 3rd Sunday

Brookdale-Champlin
Worship Services

On the 2nd Tuesday of each month

at 2:00 p.m. Pastor Melissa Maltman
or Pastor Eric Walbolt leads worship
for the residents and visitors at

the Brookdale-Champlin Senior Living
Complex. The worship service is open
to all who wish to attend. If you know
someone there, please feel free to
invite them. Current worship service
dates are listed below.

Tuesday, May 9
Tuesday, June 13

Upcoming May & June Events

May 1, Monday

11:30 a.m. Young at Heart

May 4, Thursday

Servant Schoolhouse Preschool/Parent Day

May 5, Friday

Servant Schoolhouse Preschool/Parent Day

May 6, Saturday

11:30 a.m. SOC Red Hatter's Lunch at
Carol's Restaurant/Offsite in Blaine

May 7, Sunday

BELIEVE: Be — Chapter 26 (Patience)

Class of 2017 Seniors Recognition/10:45 worship
service/Cake Reception for Seniors & families in
Fellowship Hall following the service

12 Noon 2017 Youth Mission Trip Meeting

May 9, Tuesday

*2:00 p.m. Brookdale Champlin Worship/Offsite

May 11, Thursday

10:00 a.m. SOC Quilting Group/Fellowship Hall
6:00 p.m. Boys Confirmation Rehearsal

May 12, Friday

6:00 p.m. Girls Confirmation Rehearsal

May 13, Saturday

10:00 a.m. Boys Confirmation Service
2:00 p.m. Girls Confirmation Service

May 14, Sunday

Mother’s Day

BELIEVE: Be — Chapter 27 (Kindness/Goodness)
Receive New Members/both worship services
Sunday School Students Singing

May 15, Monday

Servant Schoolhouse Preschool Last Day

May 16, Tuesday

7:00 p.m. Church Council Meeting

May 17, Wednesday

Confirmation Last Night/End of Year Party (7/8 Grade)

May 18, Thursday

6:30 p.m.Servant Schoolhouse Preschool
Ice Cream Social

May 19, Friday

3:00 p.m. Scrapbook & Craft Weekend Begins/
Downstairs

May 20, Saturday

3:00 p.m. Scrapbook & Craft Weekend Ends/
Downstairs

May 21, Sunday

BELIEVE: Be — Chapter 28 (Faithfulness)
BELIEVE Music Celebration Concert/both services
Sunday School Last Day

May 22, Saturday

NO Contemporary Band Practice

May 28, Sunday

Summer Worship Hours Begin

9:00 & 10:30 a.m. Worship Services
BELIEVE: Be — Chapter 29 (Gentleness)
5:00 p.m. Servant Supper

May 29, Monday

Office Closed — Memorial Day

June 4, Sunday

BELIEVE: Be — Chapter 30 (Humility)

9 & 10:30 a.m. Worship Services/Childcare available
(infants to 3 year's old)

12 Noon Garage Sale Drop Off Donations

12 Noon Baptism Class/Family Room

12 Noon 2017 Youth Mission Trip Meeting
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. calendar of events

Upcoming May & June Events
June 5, Monday Garage Sale Drop Off Donations
6:30 p.m. Monday Night Bible Study
June 6, Tuesday Garage Sale Drop Off Donations
June 8, Thursday Garage Sale Begins
June 9, Friday Garage Sale
6:30 p.m. Father Hennepin Parade

June 10, Saturday Garage Sale Ends

You can download an SOC monthly calendar from our church website (www.servantofchrist.com)

Vacation
Bible School
at

Servant of Christ

Rome: Paul and the Underground Church

Imagine what it was like to live and work in what was once considered the center of
the world... the busy metropolis of Rome. We will be immersed in Bible-times culture,
exploring what it might have been like to live as the church was just beginning.
We will discover through new foods, activities, crafts and games that God's love
is the most powerful gift, saving us from our sins.

WHEN: June 26-30
TIME: 9:00 a.m. to 12:15 p.m.
WHO: 4 year olds (as of January 1) through 5th grade

COST: $30 through May 31st, $35 June 1-June 12th (last day to register)
Forms available on line and in the Narthex

We will be looking for many volunteers as usual! Please consider using your gifts
and talents to give back by working with this group of kids. It's easy and it's lots of fun.
Talk to Anne about this opportunity. I

THE SERVANT SPIRIT T



Making Disciples

Servant of Christ
% ]_UTHERAN CHUR(:H

740 East Hayden Lake Road
Champlin, MN 55316

Time Value

Confirmation Services — Saturday, May 13
10a.m. &2 p.m.

Summer Worship Time Change —
Sunday, May 28
9 & 10:30 a.m. Worship Services
(No Sunday School)
Childcare available for infants through 3 years old

Children’s Ministry Garage Sale — June 8-10
Father Hennepin Parade — Friday, June 9
VBS Registration — Now through June 12

Sunday School Registration —
Now through summer

Remember to invite a friend to Servant of Christ!

Scan this barcode with your smart
phone and it will bring you directly
to our website.

www.servantofchrist.com
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church contacts

Servant of Christ Lutheran Church

740 East Hayden Lake Road, Champlin, MN 55316
Phone: 763-427-5070 Fax: 763-427-4379
Website: www.servantofchrist.com

Pastor Eric Walbolt: pastorhook@servantofchrist.com
Pastor Melissa Maltman: melissam@servantofchrist.com

Anne Larsen, Children’s Ministry Director:
annel@servantofchrist.com

Calvin Konop, Junior High/Confirmation Ministry Director:
calvink@servantofchrist.com

Mary Monsrud, Senior High Ministry Director:
marym@servantofchrist.com

Susan Huemann, Choir Music Ministry Director:
sueh@servantofchrist.com

Cathy Yseth, Contemporary Music Ministry Director:
cathyy@servantofchrist.com

Pat Gallagher, Nursery Care Ministry Director

Servant Schoolhouse Preschool 763-427-7765
Diane Poling, Director: dianep@servantofchrist.com

Church Office
Tammy Lund: tammyl@servantofchrist.com
Kim Miller: kimm@servantofchrist.com




